
Bus stop safety social media tools 
 
Facebook article 1 
 
With the start of the new school year, Wake County Public School students will find 
a change in the process for boarding the school bus. 
 
In the new boarding process, students will wait until the school bus door opens and 
the crossing control arm fully deploys before leaving their bus stop to board the bus. 
In the past, students watched for the stop arm to be fully deployed before walking to 
the bus. 
 
The new rule: Students wait for the crossing control arm to fully deploy before 
leaving the sidewalk to board the bus. 
 
Facebook article 2 
 
Students will find a change in the process for boarding the school bus in Wake 
County with the start of the new school year. 
 
Much remains the same. Approaching the stop, bus drivers will display flashing 
amber lights. When they come to a stop, bus drivers will display flashing red lights 
and extend the stop arm requiring motorists to stop. Drivers will check to see that 
motorists stopped. Then with a newly installed switch, drivers will open the bus 
door and deploy the crossing control arm.  
 
The new rule: Students wait for the crossing control arm to fully deploy before 
leaving the sidewalk to board the bus. 
 
Tweet 1 
 
New at the bus stop. Watch for the crossing control arm to fully deploy before 
boarding the bus 
 
Tweet 2 
 
Bus stop safety. Watch for the crossing control arm to fully deploy before boarding 
the bus 
 
Tweet 3 
 
The new rule. Watch for the crossing control arm to fully deploy before boarding the 
bus 
 
 


